


 
-----Original Message-----
From: Brown, Dustin S. EOP/OMB 
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 5:56 PM
To: PIC-PIO@LISTSERV.GSA.GOV; PIC-DEPTPIO@LISTSERV.GSA.GOV
Subject: : Draft OMB Guidance for Implementing the PMIAA
 
PIOs / Deputy PIOs:
 
As you know, OMB is currently in the process of developing guidance for implementing the
Program Management Improvement Accountability Act (PMIAA). Enacted in December,
2016, the law aims to further strengthen the performance of the Federal Government
through improved program and project management. OMB's draft guidance is based on an
earlier prototype circulated for agency comment, and incorporates agency and stakeholder
feedback.
 
How to Review and Comment on Draft OMB Guidance: OMB’s draft implementation
guidance is posted for agency review on the PMIAA MAX community page at

. Please provide any comments or feedback on the
draft guidance
 
Instructions for providing comments are posted on the PMIAA MAX

. OMB will use this MAX Community page for
communicating with agencies on PMIAA implementation, facilitating the socialization of key
policy proposals in the draft guidance, as well as timeline and next steps, etc. OMB will issue
initial implementation guidance for the PMIAA in .
 
Summary Overview: OMB's initial implementation guidance focuses on:
- outlining key strategies and milestones for improving program management as part of a 5-
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year strategic plan;
- establishing a coordinated governance structure for overseeing the law's implementation;
- establishing government-wide standards and practices for program management that are
generally applicable across all types of programs implemented by agencies;
- piloting Portfolio Reviews in the area of non-IT major acquisition programs; and
- efforts to build program management capacity and capabilities overtime across the PM
workforce.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Adam Lipton ) and
Mark Bussow  are the leads within PPM working on this policy. We
are happy to answer any questions or provide additional follow-up information as needed.
 
Thanks,
Dustin
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2019 topline is now $16,294,000.  

Should you have any questions, or should you wish to schedule a call to address any aspect of this notification,
please let us know as soon as possible.  Otherwise, please confirm receipt of this note, as well as affirmation that
OGE is agreeable to the settlement terms and amount above.

Thank you,
Kristy

OGE Confidential Notice: This message may contain Controlled Unclassified Information
(CUI) that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or
Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to
the email and then immediately delete the email.




